
City  Wins  two  awards  for
budget excellence
Costa Mesa Finance Department staffers are celebrating the
news that they have won two awards for their work on the
Fiscal Year 2016-17 Operating Budget.

The  Government  Finance  Officer’s  Associations  recently
announced that the City of Costa Mesa has received the GFOA’s
Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for the second year in
a row.

In  a  statement  from  the  GFOA,  the  award  represents  a
significant achievement for the City of Costa Mesa’s Finance
Department  and  is  the  greatest  form  of  recognition  in
governmental  budgeting  an  organization  can  earn.

In addition to this prestigious honor, the Operating Budget
for  Fiscal  Year  2016-17  earned  the  California  Society  of
Municipal Finance Officers Certificate of Excellence Award.

The award is recognition of meeting the program’s required
criteria and established professional standards in financial
reporting and is a true testament to the hard work being
applied.

A big congratulations to the Finance Department staff for
their continued dedication and ability to satisfy nationally
recognized guidelines for effective budget presentation and
their excellence in financial reporting.
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